FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Winner Announced for Open Space Competition for Cambridge, Massachusetts

Cambridge, Mass, April 9, 2015 — The City of Cambridge is pleased to announce the selection of
Somerville based Richard Burck Associates as the winner of the Connect Kendall Square Open Space
Planning Competition. Richard Burck Associates was chosen by a six member jury after the culmination
of a three stage process spanning eight months.

Four teams of finalists were charged with developing an open space plan framework guided by a vision
and planning and design goals identified through a robust public process spearheaded by the City and
the Eastern Cambridge and Kendall Square Open Space (ECKOS) Study Committee. The goals included
promoting complementary uniqueness, establishing activations strategies, building an identity, and
elevating the user experience. The teams presented their framework plans to the competition jury and
the general public on March 25 - 26, 2015.

Launched July 2014, Connect Kendall Square was a departure from more traditional planning processes,
and even unique among competition formats. The competition generated creative ideas and thinking on
strategies to use open space and the public realm to better connect Kendall Square to surrounding
neighborhoods, and also create a sense of place and identity. The winning framework plan will serve as
a means of informing park designs, the character and role of both public and private open spaces in the
area, and even decisions regarding infrastructure, city policy and future development.

The framework plan presented by Richard Burck Associates is structured on better connecting the
Charles River to Kendall Square, and then better connecting Kendall Square to its surrounding parks,
neighborhoods and MIT. This layered effort encompasses organizing new urban form to feature open
space connectedness, connecting a series of sustainable storm water strategies, and developing strong
pedestrian connections throughout the project area. This “dendritic” pattern overlaid on Kendall Square
describes circulation moving in an increasing concentrated way to the Charles River. It’s a pattern with
historic roots rich with interpretive possibilities in connecting Kendall Square today.

The competition jury consisted of Ethan Carr, PhD, FASLA, professor of landscape architecture at
University of Massachusetts, Amherst; Candace Damon, Vice Chairman of HR&A Advisors, Inc.; Robin
Moore, professor of landscape architecture and Director, Natural Learning Initiative, NC State
University; Inga Saffron, architecture critic for the Philadelphia Inquirer; Michael Singer, artist and
designer; and alternate juror J. Roger Boothe, former Director of Urban Design for the City of
Cambridge.

The competition, sponsored by the City’s Community Development Department, was a unique
opportunity to develop a plan to implement the vision for the entire open space network in Kendall
Square and eastern Cambridge and vicinity. Learn more about the competition at
www.ConnectKendallSquare.com.
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